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Dear Mrs. Perkins and Members of the Gallatin County Board of Education:
I wish to secure permission to invite and pay authors, Michelle Frasure and Tracy Ryder Bradshaw to Gallatin County Elementary School before the end of the 2010-2011 school year.  I am also requesting permission for them to sell their books, etc. to our students.  
Both authors attended Gallatin County Schools.  I believe this opportunity would be beneficial to our students and community.
Thank you for your consideration in this matter.
Sincerely,
Donna Kannady
Joe Wright- Principal Gallatin Elementary

